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April 12,1995 General Meeting of Coastal Quilters Guild .

1)
2)

3)

)
5)

6)

7)

8)

9)
10)

11)

12)

13)

Judy called the meeting to order,
Susan Cochran welcomed guests and new members,

Judy asked for people to design and make a 20x24 inch quilt to enter in the shark
marine art exhibit at the Museum of Natural History.

Karin Cooper explained the new library policy as listed in the guild newsletter,

Lynn Laughrin brought to our attention the upcoming programs and workshops as listed in
the newsletter.

Norah McMeeking, Marty Frolli, and Diane Eardley (for Maggie Godwin) spoke about the
Quilt classes offered through the local Adult Education program.

The California Heritage Quilt Program will document quilt related things in this state;
Linda Karppinen is the guild contact,

Natural Impressions II quilt show will be next month,

a) Jan Inouye gave a summary
b) Norah McMeeking talked about set up and break down of show, and donation of

opportunity quilt. B
¢) Lynn Laughrin gave thanks to people who found ads for the show program, which will
pay for printing the program.,
d) Docent sign ups are with Helena Kennedy.
e) Judy pointed out the list of special events for the show in the newsletter.
f) The Touchy Feely quilt was shown. It will be used in school classroms to educate
children about quilts and the upcoming show. Betty Libbert will schedule the visits.
g) Jan presented a slide show of the Natural Impressions I show.

Lynn Laughrin introduced the directions for tonights silent auction.

Break for auction

Block of the month (Tulips) was introduced by Beth Jones, and the drawing was held for
Sunbonnet Sue, won by Cecilia Puppo.

Diana Iler thanked the folowing people for tonights refreshments; Nancy Bauerle,
Mary Ann Coley, Pat Stanovich, and Carol Drescher.

Show and tell ended the meeting.

submitted by Sandy Wilmot

substitute secretary for Sue Scholl



